
BASIC ADULT LEADER OUTDOOR ORIENTATION 

(aka: BALOO Training) 

Majestic Mesas District 

 

Learning Objectives 

• Know how to accomplish outdoor skills for Pack camping while fulfilling advancement 

requirements. 

• Acquire the skills necessary for instructing Cub Scouts using the EDGE method (Explain, 

Demonstrate, Guide, Enable) the steps to lead, plan and carry out successful campouts. 

• Increase leaders’ knowledge of BSA outdoor skills resources. 

• Demonstrate the outdoor skills necessary for basic BSA Family campouts. 

The BSA requires that you have at least one BALOO-trained adult on every Cub Scout den or 
pack overnight outdoor event. That includes pack camping and Webelos den overnighters. 
 

• You will not receive credit for the training if you are not present for the entire course or 

leave 

                early. 

• You will need to complete the online position specific training for your position  

                at my.scouting.org  PRIOR to attending the in-person BALOO training.   

o Log into my.scouting.org / scroll down a little and click on “BSA Learn Center” / 

find your position specific training (Cubmaster/ Assistant Cubmaster) and 

complete it.  

o The modules are from 5 to 15 minutes in length.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Location / Directions for BALOO Training 

May 17 – 18, 2024 

Address: 171 Dike Rd, GJ 81501 

 

 

 

 

 

When you get into GJ, you will want to make your way to First and Grand, going West on Grand 

and through First St.       [Shortly after you cross First St, Grand turns into Broadway] 

Cross over the bridge that goes over the railroad tracks, then cross over the bridge that goes 

over the river and get into the right lane.  

Just after you cross over the river bridge, there will be a stoplight. On your left will be 

Monument Rd, and on your right will be Dike Rd. (same road, different names) You will need to 

turn right at this light, onto Dike Rd. Keep right where Power Rd goes left. Take the first left, 

then an IMMEDIATE left into the property. 

There will be our usual unconventional signage – please watch for it. 

Follow the red line on the above map. 


